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Elizabeth Burkard, SSCC Director of Marketing, has been working closely with John Joy 

and the 
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The Records Office is working closely with the Financial Aid Office to implement the 

new enrollment reporting requirements for NSLDS that are effective October 2014.  The 

new requirements include detail program reporting for each student so the Department 

of Education can more easily determine when a student reaches their 150% limit for 

direct subsidized loans. 

 

All TAA contracts have been modified to reflect the tuition increase effective Fall 

Semester. 

 

There are currently 60 veterans enrolled that will be receiving educational benefits for 

Fall Semester.   

 

Recruitment 

 

Fall semester new student orientations began the week of August 11.   

 

 

Student Success Center  

 





 Alignment with the Strategic Goals President’s Report to the Board of Trustees | 10 

 

 

 

Computer Fundamental and Online Success workshops will be conducted on all four 

campuses from August 11 to 14. As of August 6, thirty-seven students were waitlisted 

for the Online Success workshops. Students were notified and added. 

 

Beginning July 6, Joe Gruber, math tutor, and Erin Smith, writing tutor, prepared and 

conducted individual or group Accuplacer test prep sessions for math and English to 

provide review of materials in an effort to improve placement of students into math and 

English. Data is being collected to determine the effectiveness of this initiative. Eighteen 

students were served. Results will be collected to assess the effectiveness of the 

workshops. 

 

 

Retention  
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understanding of program requirements and have become invaluable and time efficient 

advising tools. 

 

Coaches participated in an SGA retreat on August 8 to inform members about 

AmeriCorps obligations and the roles that coaches will assume in aiding retention 

efforts at Southern State. 

 

 

Advising Center  

 

 (Number of Advising Sessions Now to Then) 
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Admissions  
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